the work is slow and frustrating. Please help us out if
you possibly can; we would really like to hear from all
of our Alumni.

Phi Kappa of Alpha Chi Rho would like to extend
congratulations to all those who have recently been In-
itiated into our Order. To Brothers Glen Smith and
Kevin McDonald for entering the Phi Kappa Chapter
and to the men of the Phi Lambda Chi Chapter for
entering into the National Fraternity, welcome. P

MIKE HUGHES



